September 9, 2013

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
27" Floor

Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

RE: CARMA Industries Application for Unit Sub-Metering Licence Board File No.
EB-2013-0299

This letter is to inform the Board that as of September 9, 2013 CARMA Industries has
met the requirements of your September 5, 2013 Letter of Direction concerning the
Notice of Application and Written Hearing related to our unit sub-metering licence
application.

In accordance with the Letter of Direction, the Notice of Application and Written Hearing
has been posted in both its English and French versions on our CARMA Industries,
www.carmaindustries.com, and CARMA Billing Services,
www.carmabillingservices.com, web sites.

Further, a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, are
available for public review at our head office.

Sincerely,

Shannon Williams
Vice President
CARMA Industries Inc.
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